
43% agreed NDIS  
policy reforms are 
heading in the right 
direction.

Key Statistics 

NDS’s State of the Disability Sector Report 2022 is based on responses from 364 disability 
service providers from all over the country who took part in our annual State of the Disability 
Sector Survey. Here are some key findings of this year’s report.
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Sector Report 2022

For more information visit nds.org.au

67% agreed Australia’s 
economy had worsened 
in the past year.

36% of organisations 
predicting a loss in 
2022-23.

80% unable to  
provide services 
requested of them.

83% reported problems 
recruiting disability 
support workers.

43% 39%

67% 11%

36% 48%

80% 67%

83% 18%

39% confident that 
Quality and Safeguarding 
Framework supported 
quality of services.

11% agree NDIS Pricing 
and Regulation are 
conducive to innovative 
services responding to 
participants needs. 

48% disagree DES 
policy reforms are 
heading in the right 
direction. 

67% disagree the 
digital service model has 
improved employment 
opportunities for DES 
Participants.

18% agree the 
environment for supports 
in employment providers 
is more certain than  
last year. 
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